
Prairie School Foundation Presents a Big Check 

Members of the Prairie School Foundation were pleased to present a check 

representing $56,500.00 to Superintendent Doug Wheeler prior to the Varsity Football game at 

this year’s Homecoming.  These funds are dedicated to the enhancement of the excellent 

educational opportunities at Prairie. 

The Foundation provides funding for essential items that are simply not available from the 

regular school budget.  This year $38,500 has been allocated for requests from the teachers and 

staff at each of the district’s schools through the foundation’s Allocation Program.   

 

Funds are also being utilized to support Ag Education, 9th Grade Reading Support, Post Prom, 

and more. 

The Prairie School Foundation would like to sincerely thank the members of the Prairie 

Community for your generous support.   

Please visit our website, or talk to our staff or board members if you would like more 

information about the Foundation. 

 

https://www.prairiefoundation.com/about/board-members
https://www.prairiefoundation.com/about/board-members

